RECOMMENDATION

TO:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>August 11, 2015</u> recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of a Resolution approving the issuance of a Circus License to Circo Hermanos Vazques for a circus to be held at the Fox Valley Shopping Center parking lot on September 4 - 13, 2015.

VOTE: 3-0

Submitted By

Alderman Scheketa Hart-Burns, Chairman

Alderman Edward Bugg

Alderman Carl Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate